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21st September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Harvest Festival 
 
This year for our annual Harvest Festival, we once again ask for your generosity in supporting those less 
fortunate within our own community.  All items collected will be donated to the Boston Foodbank.  
 
All donations will be gratefully received; however, these items are currently urgently required by Boston 
Foodbank: 
 

• Fruit squash or long-life fruit juice 1 ltr 

• Tinned fish 400g 

• Tinned meat 400g 

• UHT milk (1 litre) 

• Toiletries 
 
Please ensure any donations are brand new and sealed and that food items are in date. 
 
Every year we are amazed at the generosity displayed by our Saint Mary’s family through our Harvest Festival 
collection, and we thank you very much for your continued support. 
 
Please ensure all donations are in school by the morning of Tuesday 17th October 2023.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs L Wright 
Lay Chaplain 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


